BOARD OF POLICE COMMISSIONERS

NOTICE

On Thursday, June 18, 2020 at 4:30pm a quorum of the Board of Police Commissioners will be
present to participate in Diversity Discussions relative to the role of the Police Commission and
Police Department Policy and related questions from the public. This will be moderated and live
streamed through the Newtown Bee. No action will be taken.
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